
                                 Halam Church of England Primary School 
                           Life in all its fullness 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Aly Speed 
 

The Turnpike, Halam, Newark, Notts NG22 8AE 

Telephone 01636 813062     e-mail office@halamprimary.org.uk     www.halam.notts.sch.uk 

 

Friday, 15 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you very much to everyone who visited the Book Fair.  Your purchases have resulted in 

commission of £162.86, which we will use to buy more books for school. 
 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 
 

Well done this week to: 
 

Cherry Class:  Mrs Hammond said that the whole class deserved to be chosen this week as  

                         they had done so well with their spellings!   

   A special “well done” to… 

 Alfie for having a super attitude towards everything that he does.  

   Clara for settling in brilliantly to Cherry Class. 

   Arlow for doing some great writing at home. 

Lily for always being caring towards her friends.  

            Maple Class:  Kara for making an excellent effort in Maths. 

  Jacob for being a kind and caring friend all of the time. 

Oak Class:    Tilly for working very hard at school, and at home too! 

                         William for settling in really well at Halam School. 

   Edward C for his excellent story writing 

   Alex because he never moans, and has a very mature attitude in class and  

                         at breaktimes.  

 

Head Team Award:  Scarlett for engaging in Science Week by asking lots of questions. 

 

Best attendance this week:  Oak with 95% 

 

Housepoints: First – Emerald (58)  

Second – Ruby (44) 

Third – Sapphire (36)  
 

 Certificates from Home:   Harrison – rosettes for Horse Riding and Biathlon 

     Thea – rosettes for Horse Riding and Triathlon 

  Birthdays: Dora-Jane and Grayson.    

   
 

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Friday, 15 March   Red Nose Day 

Tuesday, 19 March   PTFA meeting 

Thursday, 21 March   Whole School visit to The Deep 

Monday, 25 March   House Assemblies 

Thursday, 28 March   9.15am Easter Service in St Michael the Archangel Church 

     11am DAART Graduation 

     Break up for Easter 



 

  School Visit to The Deep – Thursday, 21 March 

We are very excited about our visit to The Deep next week.  If you have not already returned your 

child’s consent form then please do so first thing on Monday morning, thank you. 

Arrival & Return: 

The children need to arrive at school at 8am on Thursday morning, as the coaches will leave 

promptly at 8.15am.  We will return at approximately 4.30pm, but Mrs Lincoln will remain in the 

Office until our return, and so will be able to keep you updated if we are delayed in any way. 

Lunch: 

If you want to order a school lunch for Thursday then you must do so by midnight on Saturday 

(tomorrow).  If you prefer you may send your child with a packed lunch.  Please make sure that all 

children have a filled water bottle with them, thank you. 

Clubs/Activities: 

There will be no Sports Club on Thursday, and no Y6 Booster Class.  If anyone needs to book 

Breakfast or Tea Club on Thursday please do so in the usual way. 

 

 

Finally, with this newsletter is a flyer from the Community Dental team about Oral Health, the 

children in Maple Class will bring home a letter today about School Swimming, and the Y6 pupils 

will bring home information about ordering their Y6 Leavers’ Hoodies. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


